
From: Chet Haibel [mailto:relchet@aol.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 26, 2011 11:26 AM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: Public Comment Docket 101661 & Docket 042090 
 
Commissioners 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Olympia, Washington 
 
Re: Comments Docket T-101661 and Docket A-042090 
 
Commissioners: 
 
Your job should be to ensure services are provided to the people of 
Washington at a reasonable price.  It has come to my attention that your 
policy is to allow 2 to 3% profit for an Airport Shuttle Service.  This is 
ridiculous.  Commercial industry makes 20% before taxes and 10% after 
taxes. 
 
I am a very frequent user of Whidbey Seatac Shuttle.  They provide first 
class service and have been a delight.  The shuttle is an integral part of our 
transportation here on the Island and has provided quality, reliable service 
without a fare increase for the past six years. 
 
I do not understand your recent attempt to deny them the ability to recover 
spiking fuel costs via fuel surcharges.  How do you expect them to expand 
and provide more convenient schedules to the Airport?  You will probably 
force them to curtail their frequency of operation and possibly drive them 
out of business. 
 
Please ensure transportation is provided from Whidbey Island to the Airport 
in an expanding, improving way. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chet Haibel 
1037 Woodside Lane 
Langley, WA  98260-8613 
 


